
My name is Kendall McGilvray, and I am running for the position of Mayor for the upcoming 
November election. I have served as an Alderman since 2019 and consider it an honor to 
do so.  

Currently, I am the sitting Mayor Pro Tem due to the unexpected resignation of the previous 
mayor. I am asking the Village for continued support in this role for the future. During my 
tenure, many changes have been implemented to help our village. A new emergency 
generator has been procured and installed with a second one in the works. This helps the 
Village with power and communication during an emergency management situation.  We 
have moved our city secretary and main office to our own municipal building in order to 
have a more efficient and convenient government for our citizens. Additionally, the billing 
method has been changed which will ultimately be better for the Council and residents. 
There are kinks that still need to be worked out so please be patient! Many upgrades and 
repairs have been implemented over the last few years and many more are already in 
progress including street repair, replacing water meters, and most importantly the 
replacement of our 60+ year old infrastructure. We have heard our Villagers and want 
everyone to benefit from our actions. 

 I am a native Alvinite and have lived with my wife, Ann, in Hillcrest for 13 years. She 
is a Hillcrest Village lifer having move here in 1964. We both love our neighborhood and 
respectively ask for your support in the Mayoral race so we can continue the work for 
Hillcrest Village.  


